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On 11 June 2025, the Department of Accountancy hosted a memorable graduation
dinner reception for the Class of 2025, celebrating the achievements of students
from the Master of Arts in International Accounting (MAIA) and the Master of
Science in Professional Accounting and Corporate Governance (MScPACG) at The
Mira Hong Kong. The event was a resounding success, with a full house of
graduates celebrating the joy of their graduation.

The evening began with a warm welcome from Prof. Chen Yangyang, Head of the
Department. Following his opening remarks, Prof. Stephen Sun, MAIA Programme
Leader, took the stage to extend heartfelt congratulations to the graduates. The
celebration continued as faculty members gathered to raise a toast, honouring the
achievements of the graduates and the promising futures that lie ahead.
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This gathering provided a wonderful opportunity for graduates to
celebrate their achievements and connect with their peers and
faculty. The graduates enjoyed an enjoyable and meaningful time
with the Department’s faculty and teaching staff, fostering lasting
relationships and reflecting on shared experiences.
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As the evening came to an end, the room buzzed with laughter and
positive vibes, creating lasting memories for all. Everyone left with
cherished memories and excited to embark their professional
journeys. With the support of their teachers and the connections
made during their studies, these graduates are well-equipped to
embrace their next chapter.
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